
 

 

23 February 2021 

Our Residents and Representatives 

The Salvation Army Aged Care 

New South Wales  

 

RE: UPDATED DIRECTIVES FROM NSW HEALTH  

 

Dear All,  

 

We are writing to advise you that NSW Health updated their directives for residential aged 

care centres in New South Wales again and, as of 23 February 2021, the following is now in 

effect in all of our New South Wales Centres. This is in addition to the changes 

communicated to you yesterday:  

 

• The restriction on people who had been to New Zealand since 15 February 2021 has 

been removed; 

• The Melbourne Airport Holiday Inn has been removed from the Interstate and 
Overseas Area of Concern. Restrictions still apply for people who have visited 
Victorian venues of concern (Case alerts – public exposure sites) at the dates and 
times listed. 
 

If you would like to review the latest directives, please see the following link: 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/racf-latest-advice.aspx  

 

We ask that you continue to maintain physical distancing and your hand hygiene at this time. 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with your Centre Manager.  

  
Kind regards,  

 

Samantha Jukes 

General Manager – Residential Services 

The Salvation Army Aged Care  
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